rtmnew coordinators, since the first meeting will be the hand-off meeting.

ie need to clarify the Social Media Coordinator. The position still needs to be

Scanned by CamScanner



The items that were on Frederika were not completed, and carry over to the next meeting.
These included reviewing past notes to venfy that the mission statement had been approved by
the board and to send the approved mission statement to John, for posting on the TVGS

~ website.

The insurance was the next item. Taro reported that he had paid $400 as a premium deposit.
Patrick went to get the documentation/binder.

The trello card items for Taro had been created. These included looking into changing banks
and getting Google non-profit help. The trello card creation items have been completed.

Patrick returned with the quote and Taro reviewed his email for the binder. The binder will be
mailed to TVGS, and Taro will create an account so that the admin members will be able to

review the welcome kit.

The next item was the strategic priorities. It was decided that these should be narrowed down to
four items. Sarah suggested that the safe and welcoming environment should be one of the
main items, which was agreed upon. Taro suggested that TVGS should focus on being an
incubator for game development talent in the Capital District. Abby suggested that reaching out
to a diverse group of people, not just game developers, should also be a priority. Taro
suggested that it should include some expanding our analog game resources. Abby suggested
that getting resources, like computers, was integral to the priorities.

Tﬁae’was a discussion of the relative priority of the second and third items, which were TVGS
being an incubator and working on the inclusion of diverse groups, respectively. Abby
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Updating the RPI grant proposal to reflect the priorities discussed in the meeting.
d out the link to the board. The board will review.

P

S Frederika Edgington-Giordano

Secretary of the Board
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